Chelsea Benner

From: Chelsea Benner

Sent: Tuesday, August 29, 2017 1:08 PM

To: 'Erik Broughton'

Subject: RE: SX-17-00015

Attachments: SX-17-00015 Broughton Exemption Letter Signed.pdf

Good Afternoon,

Attached is a copy of your Shoreline Exemption Letter. A hard copy has also been mailed to you via USPS. Please let me
know If you have any further questions.

Thank you,

Chielsea Benner

Planner I

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby Street, Suite 2 Ellensburg, WA 98926
(p) 509-962-7506 (f) 509-962-7682
chelsea.benner@co.kittitas.wa.us

From: Erik Broughton [mailto:ebroughton08@comcast.net]
Sent: Monday, August 28, 2017 6:19 PM

To: Chelsea Benner

Subject: Re: SX-17-00015

Hi Chelsea,

Right now we are up in the air with size depending on the County's decision. Right now we are guessing at 1800 sq ft,
maybe 2200 max?

Does that help?

On Aug 28, 2017, at 5:56 PM, Chelsea Benner <chelsea.benner@co.kittitas.wa.us> wrote:

Good Evening,

I am working on processing your shoreline exemption and | need to know the approximate square
footage of the new residence.

Thank you!

Chielsea Benner

Planner |

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby Street, Suite 2 Ellensburg, WA 98926
(p) 509-962-7506 (f) 509-962-7682
chelsea.benner@co kittitas.wa.us
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